

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Unit 1+2



Teacher's feedbacks

Task 1: Rewrite sentence using appropriate relative clause shortening.

1. The book which was published by AC magazine is the best-seller of this month.

2. The diagrams which were made by young Faraday were sent to Sir Humphry Davy at the end of 1812.

3. I saw many houses that were destroyed by the storm.

4. I come from a city that is located in the northern part of the country.

5. Have you seen the movie that was released last week?

6. Have you tasted the dish made with fresh ingredients?

7. Can you show me a picture taken during your vacation?

8. The car that is parked in front of the house belongs to my neighbor.

9. The house that was built in the 19th century has historical significance.

10. The painting that was created by Picasso is displayed in the museum.

Task 3: For each questions. Choose the correct answers:**Where playing video games IS real life**

Seo-yun Cho doesn't have time for hobbies because she spends all her time playing video games. 'I practise as much as I can so I will improve,' she says. 'This is what I really need to do.'

Seo-yun and her friends are members of KS Fireflies 6, a video game team. She and the other members share a flat in Seoul's business district. Since they all left school, they have managed to make playing video games their life.

Everyday, Seo-yun gets up after a good night's sleep at 10 a.m. and goes for a jog for an hour, before sitting down at her computer and starting to play. She and her friends have a few breaks to eat and relax during the day and the evening, but Seo-yun thinks that after midnight is when she has more fun playing than at any other time. She usually goes to bed at 3 a.m. Seo-yun and the rest of the team need to train hard and keep fit, as top players need to do about 30 mouse-clicks a minute. Video games are big business in South Korea, and the best players (like KS Fireflies 6) usually become even better-known than top baseball or volleyball players. Some people might get bored after playing video games for an hour or two. But these guys are actually getting paid to do something they love as a job. Many of them would even like to do it for free!

- 14** What is the most important thing for Seo-yun Cho?
 - A** trying new video games
 - B** getting better at video games
 - C** finding enough time to play video games
- 15** Seo-yun and her friends
 - A** live together.
 - B** went to school together.
 - C** have a business together.
- 16** What does Seo-yun say about playing games at night?
 - A** It's when she feels happiest.
 - B** It's the time that she most enjoys playing.
 - C** It sometimes makes her tired.
- 17** What does the writer say about sports?
 - A** Seo-yun and her friends play a lot of sports video games.
 - B** Seo-yun and her friends play sports to get fit.
 - C** Seo-yun and her friends are more famous than some sports players.
- 18** Why does the writer think that Seo-yun and her friends are lucky?
 - A** because they earn a lot of money
 - B** because they don't need to look for another job
 - C** because they are doing something that they love

Task 2: For each questions. Choose the correct answers:**Three teenage business people****Noa Mintz**

Noa started a business when she was 8, holding art classes for children. Two years later, she began a party planning business for children. She doesn't think that went very well. She thinks that because she was very young, the business wasn't exactly perfect. These days, she is sure that she knows what she's doing, as she has a business that finds staff to look after other people's children. She also pays someone to help her with the business.

Mikaila Ulmer

Mikaila has opened a company called Me and the Bees. It sells lemonade, which is made with local honey. The drink is sold in several shops in Mikaila's home town and online, and some of the money is given to nature groups that work with bees and other insects. Mikaila also shows children and their families how to get ideas to make money. She says, 'I think I've got lots of good advice for them.'

Jessie Chong

When Jessie was really young, her parents told her that she should find something that she loved doing. She's happy she did because she thinks everyone should love their work. Jessie makes jewellery and sells it online. She looks at flowers and plants, and then uses the shapes and colours she sees in her jewellery.

		Noa Mintz	Mikaila Ulmer	Jessie Chong
7	Which person is helping wildlife?	A	B	C
8	Which person has given someone a job?	A	B	C
9	Which person gets ideas for her business from nature?	A	B	C
10	Which person wants to teach children about business?	A	B	C
11	Which person has opened other companies before?	A	B	C
12	Which person is pleased that she took some good advice?	A	B	C
13	Which person thinks she has improved as a business person?	A	B	C